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Dianne Boisvert

From: Lisa Mead <lisa@mtclawyers.com>
Sent: September 29, 2020 8:16 AM
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan; Dianne Boisvert
Cc: Ben Taylor; Adam J. Costa
Subject: [Ext]193 High Street 

external e-mail use caution opening  
Katelyn and Dianne, 
 
Please provide the following continuance request to the Zoning Board. 
 
Chair and Members of the Board, 
 
Given the continued litigation in a matter involving the property, the Applicants request a continuance to the December 
8, 2020 meeting. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lisa 
 
Lisa L. Mead 
Mead, Talerman & Costa, LLC 
30 Green Street 
Newburyport MA 01950 
978 463 7700 ext 101 
Fax 978 463 7747 
Lisa@MTClawyers.com 
 
The information contained herein is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and/or other applicable privilege(s).  It is intended only for 
the named recipient(s).  If you are neither an intended recipient nor a person responsible for delivery to a recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of the contents hereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
  
If you have received the above transmittal in error, please delete the message and any attachment(s) hereto from your e-mail system and notify us 
immediately. 

  
  
 

 


